
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Alliance Provider Network 

From: Provider Services Department 

Date: December 28, 2012 

Subject: New Phamacy Vendor (PBM) - MedImpact 

            __ 

Starting on January 1, 2013 MedImpact will be the Alliance’s new pharmacy benefit manager 

(PBM).   

 

As the Alliance’s PBM, MedImpact will provide prescription claims processing, pharmacy 

network management and assist the Alliance pharmacy staff in drug utilization management 

including reporting.   

 

There will be no change to our  pharmacy network and the pharmacies. 

 

Members were notified of the change in the December member newsletter and have been sent 

new ID cards that contain information on the back for pharmacies to bill prescriptions to 

MedImpact.  In that mailing, members were advised to use only their new Alliance ID cards as 

of January 1, 2013 and to destroy their old Alliance ID cards. 

 

Please contact your Provider Services Representative with any questions at (831) 430-5504 or 1-

800-700-3874, ext. 5504. 


